
 

 

 
 
 
January 3, 2024 

 

 

Doug Torkelson 

TorqueWare, Inc. 

918-252-1157 

doug@torqueware.com 

 

Dear Mr. Torkelson: 

 

After thoroughly reviewing your proposed 2024 business personal property rendition 

form, the Property Tax Assistance Division finds the submitted form substantially 

complies with the Comptroller’s form adopted by Comptroller Rule 9.3031, Rendition 

Forms. 

 

If you have further questions, please contact me at 512-475-3642 

or joshua.nash@cpa.texas.gov.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Joshua Nash 
Program Specialist IV 

Education and Communications 

Property Tax Assistance Division 
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